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ROHM

SEMICONDUCTOR

Issue No0.:8218009
Date:

Notice of Rohm product discontinuation and request of acceptance

We appreciate your business. Rohm cordially request your consideration and approval of discontinuation
of our product Tantalum Capacitor (TCFGB/TCFPB series) used in your product which recently announced
of discontinuation by examining our discontinuation plan below.
We will contact you for further detail after this initial notice letter.

1. Tantalum Capacitor (TCFGB/TCFPB series) Discontinuation Plan

1) Effective date: 2019/March/31st (planned)
2) Service after the Discontinuation

Please inform us necessary quantity (including repair parts) by 2018/Sep/30th so that we can bulk
produce the parts before discontinuation, also would like you to purchase all the products of the
necessary quantity in bulk production.

Rohm continues to provide quality assurance support on the delivered products. We keep relating
materials such as standards (under company regulation) and technical documents including the
drawings even after discontinuation.

In case restart of production is necessary because of unavoidable situation, we treat the products
as new product development. Hence we strongly recommend the bulk purchase of the product before
discontinuation.



